Backwell Residents Association - a reminder for our AGM 

To be held at 7.00pm on Tuesday 12 February 2019 in the Sixth Form Lecture Theatre at Backwell School (entrance via Meadow Close off Station Road).

Nearly 2,000 hardcopies of our newsletter have been kindly delivered throughout our village by our team of volunteers. In the event that you did not receive a copy, or would like an electronic version, we have attached it to this email.

We are grateful to many members who have renewed their subscriptions already, and we welcome a number of new members. We should be grateful to receive membership subscriptions as soon as possible, please. Forms and money can be given in at the AGM, or put in the BRA box in the Post Office, or given to any committee member. Payments received now will cover the calendar year 2019.

We look forward to seeing you at the AGM if you are able to come.
The formal aspects will be kept to a minimum so that we can devote most of the time to the matters covered in the attached newsletter and other matters raised by members
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Best wishes
From your BRA Committee           

